
 
 
Date: 13th August 2021 
 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Reference: Flomic Global Logistics Limited Scrip Code: 504380 

Sub.: Outcome of Board Meeting held to approve Un-Audited Financial Result for 
the First quarter ended June 30, 2021 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that the Board of Directors ('the Board'} of the Company at 
their meeting held today, inter alia approved the Un-audited Financial Results for the 
First quarter ended June 30, 2021. A copy of Un-audited Financial Results for the First 
quarter ended June 30, 2021 along with Limited Review Report on the Un-audited 
Financial Results pursuant to Regulation 33 and other applicable regulations of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ('Listing Regulations') is enclosed herewith.  
 
We hereby state that the statutory auditors have issued Limited Review Report for the 
First quarter ended June 30, 2021 
 
The meeting of the Board commenced at 05.00 P.M. and concluded at 07.00 P.M. 
 
Kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For FLOMIC GLOBAL LOGISTICS LIMITED 

 
RAVIKUMAR VENKATRAMULOO BOGAM 
COMPANY SECRETARY CUM COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
PAN: ALNPB2396Q 
 












